
From: Jayne McIntyre  

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2020 4:16 PM 

To: Saunders, Cathy  

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Camden Crescent new road construction 2020 

 

Ms. Saunders,  

 

I am writing to you today to request a "delegation status," so that I may attend and speak 

at the City Hall meeting with regards to the Camden Crescent new road construction. This 

meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 10th, 2020 at 12pm noon.  

 

I kindly await your response, 

Jayne McIntyre. 

 


